
From:                                         Hansen, Brian MNGD:EX
Sent:                                           Wednesday, November 20, 2013 12:01 PM
To:                                               Todd, Melissa L MNGD:EX
Subject:                                     FW: Requesting confirmaiton about cost of global LNG value chain emissions intensity study.
 
 
 

From: Peyman, Hurrian ENV:EX 
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2013 11:05 AM
To: Hansen, Brian EMNG:EX
Cc: Lesiuk, Tim ENV:EX
Subject: RE: Requesting confirmaiton about cost of global LNG value chain emissions intensity study.
 
Hi Brian,
 
The cost will be approximately $20,000 and the work won’t start until the the 2013/14 fiscal year
 
Hurrian
 
Hurrian Peyman
Analyst
Climate Action Secretariat
2nd Floor, 395 Waterfront Crescent, Victoria, V8T 5K7
604 691-2392
250 387-3230
 

From: Hansen, Brian EMNG:EX 
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2013 8:26 PM
To: Peyman, Hurrian ENV:EX
Cc: Lesiuk, Tim ENV:EX
Subject: Re: Requesting confirmaiton about cost of global LNG value chain emissions intensity study.
 
Yes and Let me know total JV and will this work be partially completed before FY end?

Sent from my iPhone

On 2013-03-21, at 2:41 PM, "Peyman, Hurrian ENV:EX" <Hurrian.Peyman@gov.bc.ca> wrote:

Hi Brian,
 
Thanks for the conversation last week.  I just wanted to get confirmation from you, by email, that CAS will be able
to invoice you for the cost of the study on the global LNG value chain emissions intensity
 
Tim will be contacting you shortly to discuss the terms of reference for the other study on global emission
reduction benefits of BC LNG.
 
Thanks in advance for the confirmation
 
Hurrian Peyman
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Analyst
Climate Action Secretariat
2nd Floor, 395 Waterfront Crescent, Victoria, V8T 5K7
604 691-2392
250 387-3230
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